
 
 

 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given that a virtual Special Meeting of the Board of 

Commissioners of Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille County will be held at 

8:30 a.m., on Monday, January 24, 2022.   

 

 The purpose of the Special Meeting is for the Board to discuss potential funding 

opportunities for the Community Network System and give direction to staff related 

thereto.      

  

  

 

     Karen Willner 

     Clerk of the Board 

 

 

 

 

 


